
When: Thursday, October 27, 2022 
4-6 p.m.

Where: Auditorium on Main Street, Adams, ND

WRITTEN STATEMENTS or comments about this project must be 
postmarked or emailed by November 9th, 2022 to:

Adam McGill, PE
KLJ Engineering LLC

PO Box 1157
Bismarck, ND 58502-1157

Email: adam.mcgill@kljeng.com
Note “Public Input” in subject heading.

If unable to attend the meeting, a pre-recorded presentation and 
materials will be available at the NDDOT website at www.dot.nd.gov 

Click “Public Meetings” under Quick Links

Please join us
for a public input meeting on proposed improvements to 

ND Highway 17 from ND 1 to Adams.

The proposed work includes major rehabilitation and widening.




